
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2012 10:24:27 AM
Subject: Re: Holiday Schedule

Thank you.
 

From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 08:41 AM

To: Stirling, Bryan 

Subject: Holiday Schedule 

 

                Since we’re coming up on the holidays…I’ll likely be in Philly for the week of December 24th, although I think 
it’s just that Thursday and Friday that aren’t holidays.   I may not be back until January 3rd instead of the 2nd, but we 
haven’t locked down the travel schedule yet.  I didn’t know if you were thinking about coverage, etc. yet.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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